
From: Judy Hinksman  
Sent: 17 March 2013 18:08 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: The former Lea Castle Hospital site 
 

From 
  
Mrs J M Hinksman 
Cookley 
Kidderminster 
  
I would like to agree with the proposal that C3 dwelling Houses be introduced as part of the 
acceptable mix of development for the site. 
  
I would like to add that in view of the aging population and the lack of private residential 
bungalows in the Cookley area , a Retirement Village or similar would be very welcome and 
would provide employment in the area. 


